
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

18 January 2024 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 

Year 1 Phonics 

 

In June, your child will complete a short Phonics assessment.  In order to give you 

information and to answer any questions you may have, I would like to invite you to 

a short Parent meeting in the hall at Central Primary Lower site on Tuesday 23 January 

at 2.30pm. 

 

Please come in through the main office at Central Lower Site. 

 

If you are unable to attend the meeting, but would still like to talk to a member of our 

Reading team about the Phonics assessment, please don’t hesitate to contact me and 

I will arrange a meeting after school at your convenience. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 

E Pink 

 
Miss Pink 
Reading Leader 
 


